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From: BoardSec
Sent: December 7, 2016 2:44 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2016-0105

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: December-07-16 10:54 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2016-0105 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
I am opposed to Thunder Bay Hydro increasing my monthly bill by $4.71. I am a senior on an equal billing 
plan. The summer of 2016 saw my monthly hydro bill increase from $37 to $44. That is a 20% increase 
already! I cannot afford to have another $4.71 added to my bill. I would like to know why there was a 20% 
increase as I certainly do not use 20% more electricity. 

Name: Carol Tessier 

  
  

 

 

 

 

  

  




